
 

 

ATTENTION 5TH GRADE! 
Come to our Google Meet and be a part of the 2019-2020 cyber panoramic picture. 

Wednesday, May 13, 2020 @ 11:00 a.m. 

Go to https://meet.google.com/ and join using the password:  5th Grade 

 
We are asking that you please wear your AVID shirt and be picture ready. 

Please Contact your teacher or call Tanner (562)602-8060 for any questions. 


